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I vehemently oppose this bill and want the voting by mail to continue. Callous 

republican ghouls want to remove a safe and effective way to vote for false reasons 

of mail fraud. When really, it’s because more Democratic-registered voters tend to 

vote by mail.  

 

This is a waste of the public’s time and a transparent effort to complicate a system 

that already functions well. We have real problems to fix - how about we focus on 

those.  


